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Head teacher

Mrs. Melanie Austin 
July 18th 2016
Summer 2016: Newsletter  No. 8
Dear Parents and Carers,
As the school year draws to a close, it’s time to bid our leavers and their families a fond farewell and send our very best wishes for the future. We look forward to hearing your news over the years. A huge thank you goes out to all our pupils, families and staff for another great year at Broadmayne. 
Report cards

Annual reports were sent out earlier in the term and those for the Reception class included information about children’s learning achievements for the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) year. Yr 1 have sent phonics screening results and Yr 2 have sent a summary of KS1 SATs achievement. We are also sending a summary of end of year attainment in Reading, Writing, Maths and Science for Yr 1, Yr 3 and Yr 4.

FABs news

The FABs have been particularly busy of late, organising summer events. The most recent was the school disco, which was great fun and raised £265! FABs have arranged a summer holiday swimming timetable, which is being sent home today. If your child is attending one or more sessions, please be aware that there will be a building project near the pool area, so caution will be needed when walking past. 
Football Tournament

59 children took part on a beautiful Summer morning, very well organised by Mr Gibbons and Mrs Howells. We were impressed with the great teamwork and sportsmanship of the children, who played in mixed age and ability teams. Congratulations to the winning Bears and runners up the Sharks  and well done to all the teams who played. Thanks also to the supporters and cheerleaders. The rest of the school enjoyed a morning of varied outdoor activities including painting, swimming and Forest schools. 

Thank you pm
It was lovely to see so many of you and the children really enjoyed this opportunity to show their appreciation for all your help during the past year.

ECO School Green Flag celebration day
The school was resplendent with different shades of green on Friday as we celebrated our newly acquired status as a Green Flag ECO school! Thank you for remembering the waste -free lunch. 
Meet and Greet 
I hope those who came to the Meet and Greet sessions enjoyed visiting their child’s new classroom and meeting the teachers. If you didn’t manage to get here, don’t worry as there will be an information session held by your child’s new teacher in early September. 
School Council

Thank you to the School Council for their commitment this year. The new councillors for September have now been voted in by their classmates; the 3 children with the highest votes are elected to ensure that there are always representatives at meetings. Our new School council are:

Yr 1:  Phoebe Snow, Nyle Ranson, Max Davey
Yr 2: Rufus Frampton, Sophie Taylor, Sam Burgess

Yr 3: Iona Simmonds, Harry Chilcott, Grace Mason
Yr 4: Emily He, Jake Thorp, Camilla Assirati
Flying High and Jigsaw awards

Teachers have chosen the following children for the annual Flying High academic award: Yr 4- Isla-Rose Hyde, Yr 3- Daniel Price, Yr 2- Toby Miller, Yr 1- Barnaby Mogg, Yr R- Lily Ward.
Jigsaw awards go to: Yr 4- Olivia Atkinson, Yr 3- Maisie George and Jack Martin -Willsher, Yr 2- Harry Chilcott, Yr 1- Laicey Joy, Yr R- Cody Pettitt.
Website

Our school website is full of information about events, learning and school policies. Do have a look as we have been adding more items every week.

Lost property

We have a collection of jumpers and other possessions in the foyer- come and have a look through if your child has mislaid anything.

Summer holidays
Tues 19th is the last day of the Summer term

Have a wonderful Summer break- the new term starts on Monday 5th September.
Yours sincerely

Melanie Austin 
2016 dates:

INSET days: Thurs 1st and Fri 2nd September, Mon 31st October, 10th February (one more to be confirmed)
Autumn term

Mon 5th September (Reception class have a staggered start: half on Mon 5th, half on Tues 6th, whole class on Wed 7th- mornings only, then full time from Thurs 8th)

Last day of term: Friday 16th December



In Dorset 
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